
 

 

23 January 2020 

Dear Families, 

Welcome to the 2020 school year.  At Brighton, we believe families are the first and continuing educators 

of their children and we are looking forward to providing a nurturing and supportive learning environment 

where your child is given the opportunity to reach their full potential.   

An exciting start to every school year is the opportunity to welcome new students and families. We are 

delighted to have you join the Brighton Primary School community.  We believe that working in 

partnership with families is a vital part of the learning journey to support your child.  

Below you will find times during Week 1 where we invite you to attend information sessions on the 

following topics: 

1. Tuesday 29th January, 8.00am onwards  
 
A coffee van will be in the school yard to welcome new parents for coffee to purchase.  
 
9 - 9.30am in STEM Room  
 
VOLUNTEERING AT BRIGHTON  
I would like to help out with reading in my child’s class, go on excursions or support special 
events.  How do I become a volunteer at Brighton?   

Presented by Leadership - Renee Book and Jan Taylor  

 
2. Wednesday 30th January, 9 - 9.30am in STEM Room 

 
OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY SCREENING FOR FOUNDATION STUDENTS  
Why does an Occupational Therapist screen all of the Foundation students at Brighton?  What 
does this mean for my child?    

Presented by Developmental Therapy - Alison Copley  

 
3. Thursday 31st January, 9 - 9.45am in STEM room 

 
READING AND PHONEMIC AWARNESS 
How do I best support my child through the early years?  

Presented by Rebecca Scudds (Foundation teacher)  
 

These sessions are optional but we strongly encourage everyone to attend if your commitments allow.  

No need to rsvp, just simply show up.  

We look forward to seeing you there, 

 

Renee Book on behalf of the Foundation Team  

 

Assistant Principal  

Intervention For All  

Renee.book169@schools.sa.edu.au  
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